301 Coventry Drive • Phillipsburg, NJ 08865

908-387-8811 • fax 908-387-6772

June 22, 2020

Dear patients and caregivers,

I hope this letter finds you safe and healthy. For personal reasons, I have decided to close my practice at Riverfront Neurology, LLC.

The last day I will see patients is 6/26/20. I will be available for emergency care and scheduled appointments until the closing date. However, I will be staying in the Lehigh Valley, where I will be employed by Lehigh Valley Health Network starting 6/29/20. I will be working in their Allentown and Bethlehem locations. If you would like to continue your neurological care with me, you can contact Lehigh Valley Neurology at 610-402-8420. They will take your name and number and get back to you about scheduling an appointment. Alternately, please contact your insurance company to find another participating provider. Your health and well-being are of utmost importance to my staff and me, and I encourage you to choose another provider as soon as possible to ensure uninterrupted care. As always, if you have a medical emergency, please dial 911 or go to the nearest emergency department.

As a reminder, your health care records are confidential. A copy of your records can be released to you or your new provider with your written permission. If interested, please contact the office at 908-387-8811 for a release form or print the form from our website, which is https://toddgarber.wixsite.com/riverfront-neurology. Complete and return the form by August 15, 2020.

Thank you for trusting me with your neurological healthcare needs. It has been a pleasure to provide your care, and I wish you the best in the future.

Sincerely,

Todd R. Garber, MD

John. Darba, M.P.